
 MAKE OUR DAY!
Make a commitment now to be a 2024 Duke Lemur Center sponsor.

 ___YES! WE WILL BE A 2024 DUKE LEMUR CENTER SPONSOR:

*Please make check out to “Duke University” with “Lemur Sponsor” noted in the
memo section or in the letter accompanying the payment and send it to: 

DUKE LEMUR CENTER SPONSOR
Attn: Mary Paisley, Development Director

Duke Lemur Center
3705 Erwin Road

Durham, NC 27705

We will be in touch to thank you personally and to discuss next steps, including
acquiring the preferred version of your organization’s logo for recognition use.
Thank you.

Questions? 
Contact Mary Paisley, Development Officer, at 919.401.7252 or
mary.paisley@duke.edu. 

The Duke Lemur Center operates under Duke University and meets the
requirements of the Internal Revenue Code Section 501(C)(3). Gifts to the Duke
Lemur Center are deductible at the highest limits allowed for federal income or
estate tax purposes. Tax receipts will come from Duke University, Federal Tax
ID 56-0532129.
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u! Organization Name___________________________________________________________
Authorizing representative ___________________________________________________
Your email address___________________________________________________________
Your phone number__________________________________________________________

Payment options: 
You may pay or pledge online through the QR code above, or visit
lemur.duke.edu/sponsor and click on the "sponsor" button, or complete
and mail this form.
___ I paid or will pay online on this date _____/_____/_____ (by 6/30/2024); OR
___ Our check* is enclosed; OR 
___Payment by check* will be mailed or delivered to the Duke Lemur
Center prior to June 30, 2024.

Pay or pledge now
through this QR Code


